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FOUNDATIONS

APPRQHRA Newsletter

January 2004

CATTLE CLINIC MAY 1st & 2nd

Jim Potts has been contacted and agrees to function as clinician for a two-day cattle clinic. Day one will consist of exercises to perform with your horse to enhance basic skills while working cattle, how to approach cattle from your horse and basic cutting maneuvers. Day two will build upon day one utilizing a mechanical calf, and instruction upon the positioning and function during team cutting. The clinician will accept 15 students and cost will be $100 for both days. Jack Watson of Wolf Creek Stables has granted APPFQHRA permission to utilize his indoor arena for the clinic. Availability of spaces is limited to club members until February 15. If any spaces are left, non-members may then participate. 12 spaces were taken at the January meeting.

 If there is an interest please contact Shelley Malone (814) 432-7823 or Debbie Gosnell (724) 588-8844 ASAP!

THANK YOU!!!!

Hello Everyone,


We would like to express our gratitude to some very special members of this club. While demonstrating their dedication and support to FQHR, this family devotes countless hours with the determination of keeping the Appalachian Affiliate alive. These folks have patiently helped us through the establishment of our breeding program, which now, is centered upon the preservation of foundation Quarter Horse bloodlines.

This past spring we purchased their “old stallion”, Danny who won our hearts and became the barn favorite. Thank you so much Fred and Shirley McKinney for all your kindness and support.

Rockin M Quarter Horses
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Kevin & Shirley Malone.
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